The Hew Poark Times
WASHINGTON BUREAU
ALBEE BLDG.WASHINGTON,D. C.

January 18, 1951

Dear Marriner:

It's probably a sad commentary
on news valuation and editing that these remarks
would have been given double this amount of
space if they had been made in London, Paris,

Washington or even Philadelphia.

Pl

Felix Belair, Jr.

Hon. Marriner S. Eccles
Washington, D.C.
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